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Ashley Bruns October 2, 2024 
City of Seguin - Purchasing Manager 
Office: 830.401.2451 
211 N. River Street, Seguin, TX 78155 
 

RE: AF-2025-09: Starcke Park Golf Course Well No. 3 
 
 
Dear Ms. Bruns: 
 
 
 From the results of the bids received by the City of Seguin for the AF-2025-09: Starcke Park Golf 
Course Well No. 3 Project, we recommend awarding Brien Water Wells the project on the basis of low bid 
and experience with similar projects.   
 

Wet Rock Groundwater Services, LLC has worked with Brien Water Wells on at least two (2) 
similar successful projects: 1) Crystal Clear Special Utility District’s McDonald Well No. 1 along the San 
Marcos River in Caldwell County; and 2) Alamo Concrete’s Well No. 1 along the Colorado River in Bastrop 
County.  According to available state well reports, Brien Water Wells has also completed numerous high-
producing wells along the Brazos River. 
 
 
Please call me if you have any questions or require additional information. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
Andrew Worsley, P.G. 
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